
Meeting to discuss noise issues from school

From: Avalon Korringa (akorringa@yahoo.com)

To: skinne@sagecollegiate.org

Date: Friday, October 20, 2023 at 10:44 AM PDT

Hi Ms. Kinne,

We briefly met at the City Council Meeting on Wednesday. My neighbor, Jo, passed along your
contact information to me. 

I would love the opportunity to sit down with you sometime next week and discuss how we can
work together to limit the noise levels that we're experiencing. I fully understand that kids can
be loud, but often times the noise and the screaming is far beyond what is tolerable or
expected.

Please let me know if you have any availability next week to talk. Any day but Thursday will
work for me. 

Thank you very much for your time.

-Avalon Korringa




